PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of 
NCBVI New Commissioner Orientation Training
The Board of Commissioners to the Nebraska Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired will meet Saturday, April 1, 2023 for a New Commissioner Orientation Training.  The Training will be held at the Holiday Inn, 110 2nd Avenue, Kearney, Nebraska.  An agenda may be obtained by calling 402-471-8101 during regular business hours.

If any reasonable accommodation is needed, please contact us as soon as possible prior to March 20, 2023 by calling NCBVI at 402-471-8101 or 877-809-2419.  We will make every effort to arrange the accommodation.

